Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Florida Patient Safety Corporation
NOTICE OF RESCHEDULING – The Florida Patient Safety Corporation announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: The previously announced Board of Directors teleconference scheduled for September 4, 2008 has been rescheduled to Thursday, September 18, 2008, 10:00 a.m.

PLACE: Dial 1(866)200-9760 followed by PIN 8938936#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Meeting via telephone of the Board of Directors.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Susan Moore at susan.a.moore@comcast.net one week prior to the teleconference.

For more information, you may contact: Susan Moore at susan.a.moore@comcast.net.
